Pass the Word

A monthly e-newsletter for September 2023
For Religious Education Families



Jesus In The Eucharist

Prayer cards will be provided to your children. We encourage you to prayerfully remind your children be that Jesus wants to be our friend, to not be afraid of Him, and to come to Him in everything, especially in the Eucharist!

Month of Our Lady of Sorrows

The month of September is dedicated to <u>Our Lady of Sorrows</u>, whose memorial the Church celebrates on September 15. September falls during the liturgical season known as <u>Ordinary Time</u>, which is represented by the liturgical color green. This symbol of hope is the color of the sprouting seed and arouses in the faithful the hope of reaping the eternal harvest of heaven, especially the hope of a glorious resurrection. It is used in the offices and Masses of Ordinary Time.



Important Dates

- Homeschool Materials Pick-up—Sep 5 (8:00 am—4:00 pm)
- Religious Ed Starts—Sep 10
- Confirmation Parent Meeting
 —Sep 28 (Saint Report Due)

A link for Family Catechesis will be emailed to parents

ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL PROCEDURES MUST BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED to ensure everyone's safety. If you have any questions, please email DRE@sjy.org.

DROP-OFF—Children should be dropped off between 9:55 AM & 10:10 AM. CAR DROP OFF IS AT BACK DOOR ONLY—NO CARS AT THE FRONT SCHOOL ENTRANCE. If you are walking over from the church, drop off is at the front door. The students will go directly to their classroom.

PICK-UP—Parents will park in the church parking lot and pick up their child(ren) in the school gym unless the parent has given permission for the student to exit the building without adult supervision. The student must show their laminated card to exit the building.

Please follow the "ENTRANCE" and "EXIT" signs. No pick-up is allowed at the back doors of the school.

